
Minutes of 
Geology Graduate Student Association Club 

10/16/2015 
 
 
 

I. Call to order: Carolyn Roberts calls the meeting to order at 3:07 in room 

Cooke 435 

II. Attendance: Matt Sweeney, Michael T. Avatey, Paul Moretti, Thomas Scialo, 

Tom Glose, Katie Swensen, Joe Tulenko, Alia Lesnek, Yuyang Zhai, Anna 

Hrywnak, Dave Hyman, Carrie Roberts 

III. Approval of Minutes: A motion was made to approve the minutes of October 

02, 2015.  The motion passed unanimously.  

IV. Penn Dixie Recap 

a. Carrie has pictures if anyone is interested.  

V. Senate Meeting 

a. A lot of funding of still available through the GSA, contact Carrie 

Roberts for more information 

VI. Winter Party Update 

a. Cannot do well drinks, and cannot get the extra pasta. We are still able 

to do a three-hour open bar session. 

b. Carrie will be sending out requests and cover letters for potential 

raffle contributors. 

c. Deposit due $250 to be pushed back for a few days to cancel well 

drinks. Carrie will be sending info on when the deposit will be sent in. 

VII. SWAG Update 

a. Dave found that custom ink will be able to supply UB Geology hoodies 

that will be relatively inexpensive 

VIII. Volcanic Crisis Awareness Seminar available. 

a. Should have been sent out to everyone on the grad list, but Carrie can 

send it out again to anyone who is interested. 

IX. Camping Trip 

a. Majority of the voters agreed on chimney bluffs.  

b. Leave Saturday morning and stay overnight into Sunday.  

c. 14 people have responded to Tom’s email expressing interest in 

attending. 

d. A motion was made to encumber $250 for the camping trip. The 

motion passes. 

X. Biology Club 



a. The Biology club has asked us to coo-sponsor the biological sciences 

annual symposium. Insufficient funds to support the symposium 

XI. Special group editing/writing conference scheduled for the 30th of october 

XII. Adjournment: Carolyn calls the meeting to be adjourned at 3:40 pm. The next 

meeting scheduled for 10/30 in same room.  

 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Joe Tulenko 

   GGSAC Secretary  
 


